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Pyrford Church of England Primary School is committed to safeguarding and 
promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment 
 

The Governing Body of Pyrford Church of England Primary School will follow the 
current Department for Education’s statutory guidance ‘Suspension and Permanent 
Exclusion from maintained schools, academies and pupil referral units in England, 
including pupil movement’ 

 https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/school-exclusion 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/school-exclusion

